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To our esteemed partner, On The Move e.V. and Labdoo.org e.V., 
 
RE: ON THE MOVE e.V.  & LABDOO.ORG e.V. APPRECIATION FOR PROGRAMME 
SUPPORT IN KENYA 
 
I am writing on behalf of Home of Brains Kisumu, Kenya “A Center for Mental Health”, 
established with support from On The Move e.V. (German NGO) in collaboration with Tinada 
Youth Organization (Kenyan NGO). I wish to express our sincere and deepest appreciation for 
the partnership and support offered towards the establishment of Home of Brains-Kenya. The 
center is of great help to our society considering the status quo of mental health in Kenya and it 
was long overdue. 
 
With great big thank you, we also wish to appreciate Labdoo.org e.V. for the laptop donation to 
Home of Brains, Kisumu, Kenya, which now supports ICT learning for pupils and students from 
Migosi Primary School and M.A Junior Academy as well as other schools within Kisumu. The 
six laptops received have been of great help supporting pupils’ and students’ computer skills and 
proving great information that health is important in both education and their daily life. Through 
this we can successfully achieve our mission. We receive number of pupils and students who 
come for computer studies, games, information search and health lessons. Thank you so very 
much, your support will go a long way! 
 
We also really appreciate ON THE MOVE e.V.’s financial support towards the foundation and 
establishment of the CENTER FOR MENTAL HEALTH in Kisumu, Western Kenya. We are 
grateful to Rick Wolthusen, CEO On The Move e.V., and the entire ON THE MOVE e.V. team, 
members, friends and partners for the program support. Rick and the entire team worked 
tirelessly day and night, helping with the establishment, offering pieces of advice, meeting 
potential partners, working towards the official opening and even offering mental health 
education to the society. Rick’s experience as a medical doctor was helpful as it gave us 
guidance and direction. For that we can never be grateful enough. 
 
Thank you ON THE MOVE e.V., thank you LABDOO.ORG e.V. for the great support provided. 
We appreciate the work you do to help alleviate this project and we are so proud to have 
partnership impact seen within the Lake Victoria Region of Western Kenya as a result of the 
support. Together we can make more great impact on the lives of those we serve. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Roy Douglas Onyango Otieno 
CEO - Tinada Youth Organization - Kenya 
Member / Kenya Representative– On The Move e.V. 


